
In 2012, the Federal Communications
Commission (FCC) set a benchmark for
residential and business local service rates.
Each year, Green Hills must meet these
benchmark rates in order to be compliant
with the FCC. Effective February 1, 2017
the local service rate will increase by $4.00.
This rate increase will appear on your
February bill.

Norborne RES customers

Advanced Search: ag - Norborne RES


